
 
 
 
 
 
      June 25, 2002 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
 
Please accept this letter as formal notification that we are initiating end-of-life on all versions of the 
MICRF004 product family.  Orders for these devices will be accepted until August 31st, 2002.  All 
orders will be non-cancelable and non-returnable.  All deliveries must be requested no later than 
November 30th, 2002.  

 
Price and delivery inquiries should be directed to your local Micrel Sales Representative or 
Distributor.  Datasheets for these devices may be obtained at www.micrel.com. 

 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience caused by this action.   If you have any questions or need more 
information, please don’t hesitate to contact your local Micrel Sales Representative, or to contact 
scott.brown@micrel.com or me directly at (408) 435-2408.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
   
 
 
 
 
Scott Brown 
Product Marketing Manager  

 
 
 
 

 

http://www.micrel.com/

